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PRAY FOR We remember in our prayers this morning and ask for God’s continued 
comfort, strength and healing: Jackie Dubois, Barb Fuhr, Janet Hill, Donna Huber, 
Dorothy Keller, Cathy Ongpin, Wanda Rosenzweig, Marian Schuk, Carol Sullivan. 
➢ In our prayers we remember Matt Dotterman in prayers. 
➢ We remember Gloria Miller in our prayers as she continues to gain healing 
and strength after her knee replacement. 

➢ We remember the family of Werner Seitz (son of Karl & Wilma Seitz) in our prayers in their 
time of loss. Werner died on Wednesday, April 11. May our Lord grant His comfort & peace. 

➢ We remember Doug Miller in our prayers and ask for the Lord’s strength. Doug is currently 
in rehab at Hillebrand after having fallen on Easter morning. 

 
ALTAR FLOWERS are given to the glory of God by Scott & Payten Stout in loving memory of His 
mom and grandmother.  
 

ALTAR FLOWERS DATES THAT ARE STILL AVAILABLE ARE: 
May 6;   August 19; September 23, 30;     November 4 

Flower sign-up sheet is located in the office bulletin board. 
 
SPECIAL CELEBRATIONS   We rejoice with those who celebrate birthdays and anniversaries.  
Please remember our “Peace Family” and send a card or give a call to wish them blessings on their 
special day. 
Apr. 16 Ken Selmeyer 
Apr. 17 Pastor Rodencal 
Apr. 21 Diane Senske 
Apr. 22 Gary & Phyllis Morgenroth 
Apr. 21 Diane Senske 

Apr. 22 Gary & Phyllis Morgenroth 
Apr. 24 Tom Booher 
Apr. 26 Hunter Keller 
Apr. 26 Pat Laaker

 
SUNDAY BIBLE CLASS  Over the course of the next several weeks we will be taking a look at 
selected Psalms. The study starts at 9:15 each Sunday. Come and join us for discussion and 
insight. We are currently looking at the Messianic Psalms 2, 16, 22, 10.  

 
Save The Date: April 29 
This year the LWML Spring Rally will be Sunday April 29 from 2:00–4:00. There will be a 
dessert reception and a short presentation about a Lutheran VBS mission to Poland. The 
Spring Rally will be held at St. Paul Lutheran Church located at 5433 Madison Rd., 45227. 



 


